
Welcome to Year 6
Meet the teacher meeting

September 2023



Our School Vision Statement



Our ACE Expectations – arriving 

ready to learn. 

 The gate and classroom doors will open at 8:30 

each day. Learning starts as soon as the 

children come in with an opportunity to 

consolidate learning and complete tasks to 

prepare for the learning of the day. 

 The gate will close at 8:45 and registers are 

taken. 



Our ACE Expectations – coming to 

school every day

 Celebrate good attendance with the children 

each week in our Friday worship.  Classes with 

best attendance win extra time on the trim trail. 

 Expected attendance is 96% or better. 





Our ACE Expectations – looking super smart!



Meet the team 
Miss Pooley

Panther Class

Mrs Stevenson

Leopard & Panther Class

Mrs Douglas

Leopard Class

Mrs Gaunt

Leopard Class

Miss Wyeth

Panther Class

Mrs Williams

Leopard Class



English
The Arrival 

By Shaun Tan

Windrush Child 

By 

Benjamin

Zephaniah

The Promise 

By Nicola Davies

The Last Bear

By Hannah Gold

The Invention of 

Hugo Cabret

By Brian Selznick

Suffragette: The 

Battle for Equality

By David Roberts

The Three Little 

Pigs Project

The Guardian

The Boy in the 

Tower

By Polly Ho-Yen

Romeo and 

Juliet

By William 

Shakespeare

The Wind in the 

Wall 

By Sally Gardner

The 

Unforgotten 

Coat 

By Frank 

Cottrell Boyce

A Beautiful Lie

By Irfan Master

Fly Me Home

By Polly Ho Yen

Beetle Boy

By M.G. Leonard

Politics For Beginners

By Louie Stowell
The Wolves of 

Willoughby Chase

By Joan Aiken

Poetry for Kids: 

William 

Shakespeare 

Illustrated Edition 

Incredible 

Journeys 

By Levison 

Wood



Reading

We teach whole class reading three times a week on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.

We use a key text to teach the skills needed for reading comprehension.

All children have a home reading diary and book which is matched to their current 

reading ability. 

Reading is a vital skill that is required to access learning in all areas of the curriculum. 

You can support your child at home by encouraging them to read their home reading book for 

pleasure at least 5 times per week.

It is really important that all children read at home as much as possible and have an 

opportunity to read to an adult. 



 Spellings are set on Spelling Shed and are introduced and taught to the children in class every 

week on a Monday.

 All children have their own log in so they can access this learning at home. 

 We will have regular spelling tests and children will have time to practise these words during the 

week at school.

 You can support your child with their spelling by helping them to regularly log on to Spelling Shed. 

 Keep talking to your child about their spelling words and encourage them to try and use them in a 

sentence. You can also help them to define these words using a dictionary. 

Spelling

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/spellingshed

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/spellingshed


Maths

 We follow the National Curriculum to plan our Maths teaching.

 We follow the White Rose mastery scheme to ensure progression across the school, with catch-up materials 

built in to support children and target any gaps in learning.

 Maths lesson are taught daily.

 Other opportunities for maths across the school day are planned for including, morning maths, timetables 

sessions and regular revision sessions.

 Number facts and timetables are key to success in other areas of Maths so it is extremely important to 

practice these regularly.



Maths
Long Term Planning



Maths Homelearning

All children should have a login to TTRockstars. 

This will be set to revise all timestables. Children should login at least 3 times a week, they should 

play 2 garage and one sound check game per week.

At the end of each half term the children’s heat map will be sent home along with a ‘The 

timestables I need to practice card’. 

Please use these to practice the timestables you child needs support with.

There will also be extra revision activities in a regular bases.





Wider curriculum

 Home learning projects - projects will be set week 2 (pre learning task) – handed in week 4.  
Summary learning task set in week 5 returned after half term 

 Our key trip this year is our PGL trip happening after SATs. 9th-12th June 



Assessments

SATs are the Standardised Assessment Tests that are given to children at the end of Key Stage 2. 

The SATs take place over four days, starting on Monday 13th May 2024.

The SATs papers consist of:

Grammar, punctuation and spelling (paper 1: GPS) –

Grammar, punctuation and spelling (paper 2: Spelling) 

Reading 

Maths (paper 1: Arithmetic) 

Maths (paper 2: Reasoning) 

Maths (paper 3: Reasoning)

Writing is assessed using evidence collected throughout Year 6. There is no Year 6 SATs writing 
test. 

We do lots of revision and practice 

papers in school.

Mock SATs week to prepare the 

children will be the week 

commencing 29th April 2024.



How to prepare for SATs at 

Home
Don’t use past papers as they are used in school to prepare the children. 

Encourage your child to talk to their teacher or a trusted adult about 

their anxieties or if they are finding something difficult. 

Give your child a quiet, distraction free space to complete home 

learning or revise.

Little and often is the best approach to revision. 

CGP books.



PE
 Our PE day is a Wednesday. The children have two different PE lessons on a 

Wednesday afternoon where they cover a variety of different skills. 



Open Afternoons

A wonderful opportunity to share your child’s learning 

each term.

Once a half term you will be invited in to your child’s class during the school 

day to find out about what they have been learning and to have a look at 

their books.

The dates for these are as follows:

 Autumn term – Junior 7th December 2:30-3:30

 Spring term  - Junior 27th March 2:30-3:30

 Summer term –Junior 18th July 2:30- 3:30 

You will receive more information about each of these nearer the time. 



Working in partnership

 If you have any questions please see your 

child’s class teacher in the first instance. 

 Teachers can be contacted via the school 

office or by e mail: info@ashford-

primary.surrey.sch.uk

mailto:info@ashford-primary.surrey.sch.uk


Applying for a secondary place

Step 2: Complete the secondary admissions application form - Surrey County Council 

(surreycc.gov.uk)

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions/secondary/apply/step-2-complete-the-form







